COPY OF AIR LETTER

LEOY¥D'S REGISILE O SIHIPUIRL

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

=1, Fenchurch Street, L ondon, E C 3

Our ref: Admin/F 10th September, 1956,

Dear Sir,

1 duly received your letter of the 26th July
regarding the case of the "STANVAC VISAYAS II".
We have delayed acknowledgment In the hope that
your letter to lir., Sanderson would have produced
results, but we are still without a reply to our
numerous enquiries on the subject.

Have you received any acknowledgment of your
letter and your offer of assistance? If not, we
must consider what action we should now take as
the matter cannot be left in abeyance indefinitely.

Yours faithfully,

pro Secrebary.

Je A. Anderson, Esq.,
HONG KONG

012 o4F-craSPeioz



